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From Honoring 

Our Rivers 
 

*MIRRORS* 
 
  Through the mirror, 
you see a person 
immersed in a beautiful 
song –  
 
of the wind and the 
larks singing a chorus 
that flies over the 
meadows,  
 
of the sparrows and the 
river echoing back 
through the trees,  
 
of your own feet 
padding on the ground 
falling into soft earth, 
and then the river.   
 
  The greatest orchestra 
you have heard, falling 
through the icy water 
and rising above the 
clouds, 
 
singing of growth and 
of life, of sadness and 
death, of the energy 
within us all. 
 
From:  “Mirrors”  
by Eli Merritt, Grade 7 
2017 

     Woodscape Glen Community Garden    
 
It is time to assign garden spots for the Community Garden this year.  We 
are looking for a volunteer Garden Coordinator who will be guaranteed a 
spot in the garden.  The Garden Coordinator will oversee the garden and 
communicate with Wildwood staff on behalf of the gardeners.  The rest 
of the plots will be assigned by lottery, if we receive more requests than 
there are plots.   
 
Please contact Sam at the office if you would like to volunteer your time 
as Garden Coordinator or if you are interested in obtaining a plot this year.  
The deadline to submit your request is April 15th.  Plots will be assigned 
on April 17th. 

Maintenance Update: 
 
It is April and that means it is time   
to remove the hose bibs from the  
homes and open the vents.  Expect  
to see Carlos and his crew around  
the houses taking care of these items 
during the month. 
       
 

 



 

  
 
 

 

 
Neighbor Volunteers: 
 
One of your neighbors (a Woodscape Glen resident), who is a trained peer counselor, has 
volunteered her services during these uncertain times.  She is available to assist one-on-one if 
someone is feeling anxious about the current pandemic and what the future holds.  She has 
also volunteered to help those who are unable to get out of the house to go pick up necessities 
(such as medications).  Another wonderful neighbor has also volunteered to go out and pick 
up groceries if you could use that assistance. 
 
If you feel like you could use some help - please call/email the office and I will give you a 
name and cell phone number so you can contact these kind people directly. 

 

Resident Referral Incentive 
 
Life is so much more enjoyable when you live next door to a friend. That is why we like to 
reward you for bringing your friends, family, or co-workers to Woodscape Glen! 
 
Limitations do apply. You must notify us of your referral before your friend’s move-in date or 
have the applicant state their referral on their rental application. Contact Deb in our office for 
more information. 

 

Reminders: 
 
Bird Feeders must be approved by Wildwood Management.  
Feeders must be reviewed for spillage and prevention of 
squirrel access before approval. 
 
Also, a friendly reminder that feeding the squirrels is not 
allowed in the Woodscape Glen community.  While they 
may be cute to look at, they can do a lot of damage to the 
townhouses. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 
 


